
Are you prepared for 
future flooding?
JOIN US TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE PLAN TO MANAGE 
POTENTIAL FLOOD RISKS IN YOUR COMMUNITY

Los Angeles County is updating its 
Floodplain Management Plan and would 
like to hear from residents and property 
owners in unincorporated communities 
like yours about the draft plan, which 
includes:

Flood risks in your 	
community

How flooding might affect 
buildings and residents

Suggestions to prepare for 
and prevent flooding 

Outreach and activities to 
expand flood awareness

For more information call the LA County 
Flood Zone Hotline at (626) 458-4321 or 
visit pw.lacounty.gov/wmd/NFIP/FMP2025.

Thursday, April 3, 2025 

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Quartz Hill Library

5040 West Ave M-2, 

Quartz Hill, CA 93536 

Join us to review and comment on the 
draft plan. You can view the draft from 
March 17 to April 30, 2025 at 		
pw.lacounty.gov/WMD/NFIP/FMP2025/
documents/Draft2025FMP.pdf.

If you have comments on the draft 
plan, please email them to 	
FloodAnalysis@dpw.lacounty.gov by 
April 30.

Attend an Open 
House
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